
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 13 By Councillor Aldridge for answer by 

the Convener of the Housing and 
Economy Committee at a meeting of 
the Council on 14 December 2017  

   

Question (1) What proportion of managed or owned sheltered housing, 

which have gas boilers, are fitted with carbon monoxide 

detectors?  

Answer (1)  

Question (2) Of these, how many are hard wired and how many battery 

driven? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) What are the maintenance arrangements, including battery 

replacement, where appropriate, for battery driven carbon 

monoxide detectors in council owned or managed sheltered 

housing? 

Answer (3)  
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